WE ARE BACK!!!!
UPPER CHI’S DESIGNER BAG BINGO
WHEN: SATURDAY, MARCH 2NP
WHERE: UPPER CHI REC CENTER-8500 FUREY RL (1
TIME: DOORS OPEN AT 5:30PM
GAMES AT 6:30
15 GAMES/ SPECIAL GAME
$30 PRE SALE, $35 AT DOOR

NNF"’

RAFFLES, 50/50
FOOD AVAILABLE FOR PURCHASE OR BRING YOUR OWN!!!]
CALL JOAN AT 302-521-5495

ALL PROCEEDS BENEFIT GUN SHOT VICTIM, KEVIN NEARY. KEVIN IS NOW A
QUADRIPLEGIC DUE TO THE SHOOTING AND MEDICAL COST SKYROCKET.
HELP US HELP KEVIN!




January 7, 2019

Dear Business Owner:

Upper Chichester Recreation will be holding it's annual Bingo this year on Saturday,
March 2nd, 2019.  This is a fundraising event specifically for a young man, Kevin
Neary, who was gunned down while entering his home. Kevin is now a quadriplegic
due to this random act of violence. The shooter is now in jail for life, stating his
reason was just to see what it would be like to shoot someone.

Meanwhile, Kevin is left with mounting medical bills which will continue for the rest of
his life.

We are hoping you would be able to donate a gift certificate or item to help us make
this bingo a huge success.

Thank you for your help

Sincerely,
Joan Morrison
302-521-5495



Friends of Kevin Neary

January 15, 2019

Dear Friend,

The Friends of Kevin Neary, in conjunction with the Upper Chichester Township
Recreation Committee Alumni, will be hosting their annual bingo on March 2",
2019. This fundraising event will benefit Kevin Neary, a local resident who was
shot outside his apartment in Philadelphia and left a quadriplegic as a result of
the assault. The shooter is now serving a lengthy sentence. His stated reason for
shooting was that he wanted to see what it was like to shoot someone.

Meanwhile, Kevin and his family are left with medical costs which will continue
for the rest of his life.

We are hoping you would be able to donate a gift certificate or item to help make
this bingo a huge success.

Thank you for your help and consideration.

Sincerely,
Joe Neary
610-316-1588

Jwn428@aol.com



